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Cocktail Reception Hosted
by Energy Institute

ON 7th June 2012, the Energy Institute (EI) of the United
Kingdom hosted a cocktail reception in conjunction with the
visit of its Professional Affairs Director, Ms. Sarah Beacock,
to Malaysia. Amongst the distinguished guests were EI’s
Malaysia representative, Prof Dr. Ir. Abd Halim Shamsuddin,
a representative of the British High Commission, En. Zubir
Abdul Aziz as well as representatives from IEM, namely its
Executive Director, Ir. Cheang Kok Meng, and Electrical
Engineering Technical Division representatives, Ir. Lam
Sing Yew and Ir. Yau Chau Fong. The purpose of the
meeting was to establish closer ties and initiate the sharing
of knowledge between the two organisations.

The Energy Institute (EI) is a professional body for
the energy industry, and promotes good practice and
professionalism across the depth and breadth of the
sector. Incorporated by Royal Charter in 2003, the EI
supports around 15,000 individuals and 250 companies
across 100 countries, serving society with independence,
professionalism and a wealth of expertise in energy matters.
The EI is licensed by the Engineering Council (UK) to offer
Chartered, Incorporated and Engineering Technician status
to eligible applicants, by the Science Council to award
Chartered Scientist status, and also licensed by the Society
for the Environment to award Chartered Environmentalist
status. The purpose of the EI is to develop and disseminate

knowledge, skills and good practice towards a safer, more
secure and sustainable energy system.

For more information on EI, please visit their website at
http://www.energyinst.org.

ELECTRICAL ENGINEERING TECHNICAL DIVISION

SPECIAL RATES FOR ADMISSION OF REGISTERED BUILDING MANAGERS (RBMs)

To All Stakeholder Member Organisations of the Building Management Association of Malaysia (BMAM).

The Members of the Building Management Association of Malaysia (BMAM), at their Third Annual General Meeting held on Thursday,
29 March 2012, have unanimously resolved to continue with the special rates offered to individuals and companies (recommended by
BMAM stakeholder member organisations) intending to apply for admission as Registered Building Managers (RBMs). The details of
admission rates are as follows:

The special rates quoted above shall be in effect until Monday, 31 December 2012. Further extensions, if any, are subject to subsequent
review by the BMAM Executive Committee. All other admission criteria duly contained in our Guidelines for Admission as Registered
Building Managers shall remain unchanged.

Kindly contact the BMAM Secretariat if you need further information on the matters outlined above.

Category Prescribed
Full Rate

Special Rate Remarks

Individuals RM100.00 RM10.00 Special rate is for Applications recommended by BMAM
Stakeholder Member Organisations

Companies RM500.00 RM20.00 Special rate is for Applications recommended by BMAM
Stakeholder Member Organisations only

Joint Management Bodies
(JMBs)

RM50.00 RM50.00 No change

Management
Corporations (MCs)

RM50.00 RM50.00 No change

The writer, Ir. Yau Chau Fong took the opportunity to snap a photo
with Ms. Sarah Beacock


